



WWR Executive Meeting
08/01/2020 20:15
NOTES
Skype

Present: Julie Lewis, Jamie Christie, James Wingfield, Carl Foody

	Agenda Item	Action
1	Apologies Simon Wright	
2	Minutes	
3	Matters Arising none	
4	Races JW has £600 for race at Bala. Agreed to make this GB Open and to look at date late summer. To confirm date. JW to suggest dates. British Open weekend and Treweryn descent.	JW
5	Selection committee Committee to be announced on web asap. Mark Burton to chair and has recommended: Cathy Wynne (sprint) Grant Anderson, Richard Vincent, Jane Millar. Howard Blackman as reserve. All agreed this with this selection with a good mix of skills and gender. JC to put on FB, JL to put on web. All happy with JC being team manager/coach and minutes. Will also record it if possible. MB to contact those that aren't needed. MB now to arrange selection meeting.	MB
6	David Joy has circulated proposals for forum on Sunday. No other comments have been received. JL sorting out paperwork with AG. JL has a list of registered clubs and nominated voters. To sign people in on day. All other documentation sorted. To put it all on web and fb including forum items.	JL
7	Selection races. Registration now closed, 18 paddlers. JC has reminded them re assessments. Agreed to use Dee rather than Bala due to unlikelihood of Bala being open. JC to announce on fb and web approx. courses and times. Sprint – Under Chainbridge to below	JC



	Serpents tail. Classic – Horseshoe falls to before the falls. Will not use falls. Will stress that course may change according to water levels.	
8	SCA prize giving. Any paddlers not at the acm and prize giving will be presented with awards at the Tees and Tyne selection weekend.	JC
9	Plea for perpetual trophies – new one donated from Martin Steel, Soar Valley will donate one, Tim Beaver will donate one U23 men. Plaques needed, Soar Valley -	JC
10	Acknowledge that it is nice to have BC involved and to provide lunch. Next meeting Skype/whatsapp to be confirmed.	